





Syttende Mai Celebration

Here are the exciting events to look forward
to at the Syttende Mai Celebration on May
17th in Ballard:

LUNCHEON: Noon - 2pm Leif Erickson

H: . $25.00 tickets by reservation ONLY.
(Check with Eleanor Baker and she will get
the tickets for you.)

BARNELEKER (Children's Games):
10am - 2pm at the Nordic Heritage Museum

NORDIC CAFE: 10am - 2pm at the Nordic
sritage Museum

BERGEN PLACE: 2pm - 5pm -
Entertainment at Bergen Place Park on
Market Street

CAFE/ SONS OF NORWAY HALL:
4pm - 6pm at the Sons of Norway Leif
Erickson Hall

PARADE: 6pm - 8pm (From 24th NW &
NW 62nd to 22nd and Market St.)

Meet at 62nd one hour before the parade
starts. Wear your bunad or something red,
white and blue. Eleanor will have a sign-in
form at the May meeting and also at the start
of the parade. If you feel you cannot walk the
whole parade, join in at QFC by the
reviewing stand.

Bring your daughters, grand-daughters,
family and friends.

PINS: Eleanor will have the 17th of May
souvenir pins ($5.00).

For information check the web site:

Eleanor Baker
206-243-8020

Embla Handverkerer

The Handverkerer (Crafters) have been
very busy getting ready for the Norwegian
Heritage Festival. New items for sale:
Doggy "Uff da" coats, many "darling"
dishtowels and nylon jackets with
embroidered Viking Ship.

We still have sweatshirts (red, white or
blue) with the Norwegian flag embroidered
on them (sizes s, m, |, 1x, and 2x). Other
clothing includes baseball caps
(adjustable) with the embroidered
Norwegian flag and ladies’ T-shirts (in
various sizes) that are silkscreened with
rosemaling. Embla's cookbooks and our
famous bean soup mix, bookmarks,
jewelry, etc. are some of the other items.
If you didn't make it to the festival, all the
items are available at each meeting, sold
by the Trustees - Judie, Kirsten and Ann.

Can you sew??? We have purchased
some more red material to make some
more aprons and are in the need of sisters
who like to sew. Please contact Chris
Engstrom if you are interested.

The Handverkerer meet at Chris
Engstrom’s home on the third Thursday of
the month from 11 a.m. until 2 p.m.
Usually 10 - 20 members attend. The
potluck is s000000000 good...everyone is
welcomell!

If you have any craft ideas please come
and share them.
By Marilyn Mahnke

EMBLA’S SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Please consider making a donation to the
Scholarship Fund. It's a wonderful way to
honor or memorialize someone, and help a
deserving student at the same time!

The following donations have been received recently:
From Don and Elaine Anderson - in memory of Emilie Pedersen.
From Florence March - the proceeds from the sale of her bunad, which she donated to
Embla for that purpose. Our new member Mary McGoran is now the lucky owner!


















